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From: SWEET, Julie (RAME GROUP PRACTICE) <julie.sweet@nhs.net>
Sent: 01 November 2024 15:29
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: FW: Wellbeing garden - Section 137 Funding
Dear Milly

I just wanted to say thank you for the Section 137 funding from Torpoint Town Council of £535.00.
I can confirm that we have purchased the following items with the funding: (Please see pictures below)

An additional bench

Extra gravel so that staff/patients can use the garden through the winter months
Roses and plants for the planters

4 Camellia plants

We will also be purchasing a pear tree and plum tree at the weekend (Best time to purchase/plant after the 1% Nov)
which will be planted in behind the trellis with our crab apple trees.

You may have also seen on social media that the Wellbeing Garden was nominated for the NHS Forests Green Space
for Health “Collaborative Green Space Projects Award and I am delighted to announce that we won the

category. Please see below a picture of the award. We have tagged Torpoint council into the post.

Please see link: https://nhsforest.org/blog/nhs-forest-awards-winners-2024/

Kind regards

Jules

Julie Sweet (BA) Hons
Practice Manager

2 Email ciosicb.ramegroup@nhs.net
Website www.theramegrouppractice.co.uk
Practice Code Y00969
Locations Telephone

Penntorr Health, Trevol Road, Torpoint, PL11 2TB 01752 813277
Millbrook Surgery, Greenland, Millbrook, PL10 1IDE 01752 829003
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient please:

i) inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it;
and

ii) do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action
in relation to its content (to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful).
Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email, collaboration and directory service available for all NHS
staff in England. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive
information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch visit Joining NHSmail -
NHSmail Support




